
Children On Campus Policy 
Bevill State Community College does not provide childcare services. Students, faculty, and staff are expected to arrange for 
their personal childcare in a manner that does not involve College facilities or resources. Students who fail to comply with 
this policy will not be admitted to classes and may be asked to leave campus until off-campus childcare arrangements can 
be made. Bevill State Community College will not be liable for any injury, property loss, or damage suffered by any party as a 
result of a violation of this policy. 

Minor children who are students of Bevill State Community College, or who are participants in any official educational 
activity or event recognized by the College, must be provided adequate and appropriate adult supervision. These individuals 
should always be under the control and supervision of an adult to ensure safety. 
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